Dear

Thank you for your email and | apologise that it has
taken some time to get this information to you.

The Embassy of Turkey has provided the information
below with respect to your client.

o’ whose departure from
Turkey was registered as 27 March 2018 has
not been subject to deportation.”

. and on the
other hand, were deported from Turkey on 27
March 2018, due to “attempting illegal
departure” and “counterfeiting of legal
documents”.”

| thank you for your patience.

Yours sincerely

Janet Charles

Acting High Commissioner
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